

M. Murphy
Director of Technical Services
Environment & Regeneration
Civic Centre, Barras Bridge
Newcastle upon Tyne, NE1 8PD

Tel: (0191) 232 8520, extension 25947. Fax: (0191) 211 5909 E-Mail: michael.murphy@newcastle.gov.uk www.newcastle.gov.uk

Our Reference:

ES/SL/PFI/BL/CM 7935

Your Reference:

This matter is being dealt with by Mr B. Loughlin, extension 25947

19 January 2012

Dear Mr Emmerson

Freedom of Information Act 2000 - Request for Information

Further to your e-mail dated 29 December 2011.

## City Centre Decorations

Year	Cost
2011	£115,000.00 Expected expenditure
2010	£103,754.96
2009	£109,465.70
2008	£104,138.47
2007	£111,619.48
2006	£112,174.16
2005	£107,730.00

If you are unhappy with the information supplied you can ask for an internal review of our decision. Please send details of your request for review to the following address:

Corporate Information Governance Officer Chief Executive's Office Civic Centre Barras Bridge Newcastle upon Tyne NE99 2BN

Telephone: 0191 211 6644

E-mail: freedomofinformation@newcastle.gov.uk

If you are still unhappy with how the Council has handled your request you can write to the Information Commissioner asking for an assessment to be made. Contact details are as follows:

This correspondence is available in audio, Braille or large print if required. Please contact writer to arrange.

Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

Telephone: 01625 545745 E-mail: mail@ico.gsi.gov.uk

Yours sincerely

Olmbleton

D. Embleton

Head of Highway Network and Traffic Management

